## LTUSD says goodbye to 16 employees

A handful of the 16 retiring employees of Lake Tahoe Unified School District attended the June 14 board meeting where they were recognized for their collective 437 years of service.

The Lake Tahoe Educational Foundation presented them with a certificate for dinner and the board gave them each a plaque.

## Retirees and the years they worked in LTUSD are:

Bob Anderson 1985-2011

Jerry Carter 1984-2011

Jill Carter 1984-2011

Pamela Fritz 1979-2011

Karlene Larkin 1988-2011

Sue 0'Connor 1978-2011

Dianne Salzenstein 1979-2011

Charna Silver 1991-93, 2000-11

Judy Simmons 1971-2011

Jim Watson 1984-2011

Bob Caven 1991-2010

Susan Denhart 1984-2010

Patty Ellis-Magana 1988-2011

Bobby Jones 1975-2011

Cindy Sprinkles-Gibson 1987-2011.

Lake Tahoe News staff report